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BURFORD
GARDEN COMPANY

Spajers
Four Winds
Lower End
Alvescot
Bampton
oxls 2QA

18 August 2003

Dear Mr Hudson

Thank you for your recent letter regarding a donation.

We would be pleased to assist and enclose 2 tokens for f5, which the recipients should
present at the cash desk for payment when they visit us.

Finally can I take this opportunity to wish you every success with your fund raising
efforts.

Yours sincerely

Managing Director

THE
GARDEN

DEPARTMENT
STORE

BURFORD GARDEN
COMPANY

SHtLToN ROAD
BURFORD

OXFORDSHIRE
oxrS 4PA

TELEPHONE:

o1993 823117

Fu:
or993 a23529

www.BGc.co.uK

REGIgTIt'D IN ENGLANO &
wal13. iactSrrarrof, Huf !tl:

27731 51




